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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
For Public Review and Comment on the 

Maine Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) 
Caseload Reduction Credit Report 

 
 

Background 
The Maine Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) must submit the 
TANF Caseload Reduction Credit Report (ACF 202) to the United States 
Department of Health and Human Services by December 31, 2023.  This report 
covers the Federal Fiscal Year 2023.  This report will be available for public 
review and comment during the period of December 18, 2023 through December 
28, 2023. 
 
Opportunity for Public Comment 
DHHS has scheduled a public comment period from December 18, 2023 through 
December 28, 2023. 
 
Comments submitted by mail or e-mail must be received by 5:00pm, December 28, 
2023 
 
Agency Contact Person 
Alexandria Lauritzen, TANF Program Manager 
Department of Health & Human Services 
Office for Family Independence 
109 Capitol Street 
Augusta, ME 04333-0011 
Phone: (207) 624-4109, Fax: (207) 287-3455 
TT Users Call Maine Relay - 711 
Alexandria.Lauritzen@maine.gov 
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